
SLGC June 20, 2012 Meeting 

In Attendance: Ellen Dunn, Jan Reinhardt, Joan Grusensky, Lizette Strait, Rosanne 
Braslow, Aimee Falk, Shirley . 

1. Pot Luck: next week.  Connie will ask Joan Gross to send out email to 
coordinate the food.  Swimming.  Bring a chair.  Chicken and soda will be 
provided by Barbara as hostess. 

2. Scholarship Winners: Aimee will present to the two scholarship winners at 
the Pot Luck. Essays will be posted on the web site.  Scholarship title will be 
changing it to the Diane Hale Memorial Fund instead of the “scholarship 
fund” so that the money can be used for other projects if there is not a viable 
scholarship candidates. 

3. Wiawaka Trip: $20 Thursday June 26, near Lake George. 
4. Sweatshirts, T-shirts:  Connie will ask Joan to include in the email.  $20/10. 
5. Harry Hale:  invited to Pot Luck. 
6. Programs: Open up the responsibility for getting speakers to the group to 

share the burden of finding interesting speakers.  Shirley had ideas for future 
workshops in lieu of speakers for some months.  Booked through December 
2012. 

7. Garden Tours: Several names were suggested as potential homes to be on 
the tour.  Calls will be made regarding July 25 tour date. 

8. Thank you note: shared by Joan from the Girl Scouts 
9. Members: Those who have not paid will be dropped from the membership. 
10. Parade: Banner was priced at $90. 
11. Brochures:  50 were printed. 
12. Christmas Party: Location, Joan Gross researched the Arlington House. 

 

Rosanne Braslow/Secretary 


